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Thank you for meeting with me earlier today to discuss the work of the Queensland 
Law Reform Commission (QLRC) and possible future reviews for the QLRC having 
regard to the Government's priorities. 

As you are aware, one of the Crisafulli Government's 100 day plan commitments was 
to establish the Resources Cabinet Committee (RCC). The RCC will be considering 
policies and initiatives to maintain and improve the competitiveness of Queensland's 
resources sector and the value of its supply chain, including bringing forward solutions 
that will reduce delays and improve approval time frames. 

As discussed, given the RCC's focus, the QLRC's current review is no longer required 
and, pursuant to section 10 of the Law Reform Commission Act 1968, I am therefore 
withdrawing the review, effective immediately. This means a report on this review will 
not be required. 

I appreciate that QLRC members and secretariat staff may be disappointed by this 
decision. However, I consider it important to be clear to all stakeholders about the 
Crisafulli Government's focus and approach to growing the resources sector; and this 
is best done through the work of the RCC. 

Thank you once again for your time. 
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